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Gemeinsames Prüfungsamt der math.-nat. Fakultäten,  Goldschmidtstr. 1, 37077 Göttingen 

Geschäftsführender Vorsitzender: Prof. Dr. M. Seibt 

Dear students,  

During a meeting of the deans of studies of our faculties with the math. Examination Office on 
01.04.2025, the following regulations applicable to the degree programs of all participating faculties 
were agreed upon. We would like to inform you about these adjustments to the examination 
organization from the summer semester 2025 and ask you to take note of them. These regulations 
serve to implement and streamline the administrative processes on all sides (students, lecturers, 
deans of studies, examination office) in accordance with the APO and PO. 

• Students are only examined after they have registered in Flexnow by the deadline. In 
particular, it is not possible for the Examinations Office to register students for 
examinations at a later date. 
Here are a few tips:   

o Register early for all examinations via Flexnow.  
o Preliminary examinations (e.g. exercise groups), if FlexNow registration is required: 

also register early, as failure to do so may make it impossible to register for the 
examination.  

o Seminars: the registration deadlines for seminars can be very early in the lecture 
period. Please also register early. Please bear in mind that the registration deadlines 
may be well before the lecture date.  

o In the case of exams, you can cancel your registration up to 24 hours in advance.  
o You can find an overview of all examinations you can register for, including details of 

the registration and deregistration deadlines, in your eCampus account under 
Statistics > Exams > Query 218. 

• The following also applies: If technical problems occur during regular registration, please 
contact your contact person at the Examinations Office in good time before the deadlines 
expire.  

You can find this and further information on the Examinations Office homepage 
(https://www.uni-goettingen.de/de/47955.html) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Joint Examinations Office of the math.-nat. Faculties                                    Göttingen, April 2025  

Deans of Studies of the Faculties of Chemistry, Earth Sciences and  
Geography, Mathematics and Computer Science and Physics 

 
 
 
 
  
 


